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Scholarship established; Maddreys honored at luncheon
Mrs. C. Gordon (Mabel Claire) Maddrey, from Raleigh, has established 

a significant endowed scholarship at Chowan College in memory o f her 

parents, Charlie C. and Tulie Eugenia Hoggard.
Mrs. Maddrey, a long-time resident o f  Ahoskie and member o f the First 

Baptist Church there, was honored at a luncheon at Chowan College in 
January to announce the establishment o f  the scholarship.

“ Chowan College is very pleased to include the Charlie C. and Tulie 
Eugenia Hoggard Scholarship as part o f  our scholarship program,”  stated 
President Jackson. “ On behalf o f  the college’s Board of Trustees, I am 
most honored to announce the scholarship will be awarded to a student this 

year on the basis o f  merit and academic achievement.

At Mrs. Maddrey’s request, recipients of
the Hoggard scholarship will be students 
who are either from Bertie or Hertford 
County in the Roanoke-Chowan area.

Mr. Charlie C. Hoggard was a fanner 
and businessman in Hertford and Bertie 
Counties and was remembered at the 
luncheon by his grandson, Mr. Charles 
Hoggard Maddrey, a businessman now 
living in Atlanta, Georgia. Maddrey 
recalled his grandfather as a man who 
dedicated his life to community service, 
the church, hard work, and to his family.

“ He served on the Ahoskie Town Coun­
cil, and built the third house ever built in 
Ahoskie. He was a dedicated member of 
the First Baptist Church and served on the 
Chowan College Board of Trustees,”  said 

Maddrey.
Tulie Eugenia Hoggard was remembered 

by Mrs. Eugene H. Freeman as a devoted 
church worker and mother. Mrs. Hoggard 
was one of the first Deaconnesses elected 
to the Board of Deacons of the First Baptist 
Church in Ahoskie.

“ Her opinion was valued and respected. 
She inspired others to achieve through her

deep devotion to Baptist missions,”  stated 
Mrs. Freeman.

Mrs. Mabel Claire Maddrey recalled 
that her mother was a student at Chowan 
College, and was a teacher and a musician.

“ I was most blessed by my parents. I am 
delighted to give what I can to Chowan 
College beause my parents thought so 
much of the college,”  Mrs. Maddrey 
commented. “ Even though I now live in 
Raleigh, I am still very interested in the 
Roanoke-Chowan area, and it is my desire 
that this scholarship go to benefit local 
students so that they may develop in 
academics and leadership.’’

Other members of the. Maddrey family 
who were also honored at the luncheon 
were Joseph Gordon Maddrey, son o f Mrs. 
Maddrey and an attorney from Eden; his 
wife, Libby, and children, Claire and 
Josf>eh Huntley Maddrey.

Numerous friends and relatives of Mrs. 
Maddrey attended the luncheon and shared 
reminiscences about the Hoggards.

Planned Giving
To assist you with your planned giving (estate planning), the Chowan College Devel­

opment Office would be pleased to send you information on:

□  How to make a gift to Chowan College and also receive income 

for your lifetime;

□  How to give and still remain in control of your money;

Q  How to give real estate to Chowan College;

□  How to give securities (slock) to Chowan College;

□  How to give an insurance policy that will benefit both you and 

Chowan College;

□  How to include Chowan College in your will.

Requested by:.
(Mr., Mfs., Ms., Miss, Dr., Rev.,) (First Name, MidcSe Initial, Last Name)

(Address-lf Box Number, please give street address also)

(City)

Phone Number: Home (

(State) (Zip)

)- .Business ( ) -

Enclose this clipping in an envelope and mail to: Develpoment Office, Chowan
College, P.O. Drawer 37, Murfreesboro, NC 27855, or call 919/398-4101

The Maddrey family members honored on campus included (left to right) Mrs. Joseph 
Gordon Maddrey, Joseph Huntley Maddrey, Charles Hoggard Maddrey, Mrs. C. Gordon 
(Mabel Claire) Maddrey, Joseph Gordon Maddrey, and Claire Maddrey.

.J

Chowan receives 
donations, grants
Elizabeth Camp Smith Trust

Chowan College has received the partial distribution of a trust in the amount of 

$263,000, which was established by the will o f W. Eldridge Smith, past director of the 

Camp Foundation, Franklin, Va., whereby he bequeathed a percentage of a trust to 

Chowan upon the death of his wife, Elizabeth “ Betsy” Camp Smith.

Betsy Camp Smith, who passed away in 1989 at the age of 92 years, was the last 

surviving child of James L. and Carrie Savage Camp of Franklin. Jim Camp was one of 

three brothers who founded the Union Camp Corporation. Mrs. Smith also bequeathed in 

her will 6,(XX) shares of Union Camp stock to Chowan College.

Camp Younts Foundation
A $65,000 grant has been received from the Camp Younts Foundation for the 

renovation of Marks Hall on the Chowan campus.

Ruth Camp Campbell Foundation
Chowan College has received a $25,000 grant from the trustees o f the Ruth Camp 

Campbell Foundation, which has been designated to the Ella Cobb Camp Scholarship 
Fund.

Lettie Pate Whitehead Foundation
Trustees of the Lettie Pate Whitehead Foundation, Inc., have proposed a grant of 

$27,000 to Chowan College to be used for general scholarships during the 1990-91 

academic year. The Foundation provides scholarship grants to schools and colleges for 
deserving female students.

Page 4 -  CHOWAN TODAY, March, 1990


